Thursday April 14, 2011

Dear Georgian Dental,

I am writing to thank you once again for purchasing that beautiful bike from Walmart Ontario. I very much appreciate you donating the bike to the winner of the best speech contest. You should know that I have just come in from riding the beautiful bike I won and absolutely LOVED it! You must have read my mind because I have been looking for a bicycle for some months now and this is a coincidence that I happen to win one! You can also tell anyone else at Georgian Dental that their donation was greatly appreciated and is being well used.

I am also very happy with the dental products I received. That is one of the softest toothbrushes I have ever used and it being pink is a great bonus! So I would like to say thanks again and I hope you and all the other staff know their gift is highly loved and appreciated!

Thanks SO MUCH,

Cassandra Reynolds, D.A.R.E Graduate 

